
                                                 Nature School 

Our Sessions have changed slightly: 

We are based on our school site for our sessions and have split the 

participating classes into 3 groups that rotate through the 3 different 

activities offered of Observational, Gardening, Craft & Play. All are 

supervised by a member of staff but we would love for you to come and join 

us in our sessions.  Plus, if you have any skills you could share with us at 

nature school, be it Craft/Gardening/Bush craft/DIY 

/Environmental/Sustainability or if you would just like to come and share 

your time with us we would really love it.  You can contact us on Class dojo or 

pop to the school office and let them know. The children really love to share 

their experiences and learning with you and there is no age limit on playing in 

the great outdoors.  

Summer term 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you and looking forward to next term with some great new activities and lots of fun   

Mrs Woodyer-Ward   &   Mrs Roberts 

Mrs Williams  & Mrs Goddard  

We are pleased to welcome our new training 

lead Mrs Roberts (T/A for year 1) to Nature 

School and we are enjoying sharing our time 

with her. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder of appropriate clothing for Nature school, the changing weather and a water 

bottle. The children should all have Wellington boots at school. 

 

Cold weather:   Warm clothes with layers, long sleeves and 

trousers. 

Warm socks, hats and gloves. 

Wet weather : 

If children have their own waterproof 

trousers and they wish to use them 

they can. 

Waterproof coat. 

Always good to bring a change of clothes in case 

of getting wet. 

Warm Weather: Light materials, long sleeves and long trousers 

Sun hats  

Trainers or closed toe shoes (no sandals) 

 

NEWSLETTER 

As the seasons change so has Nature School 


